## NASPGHAN – CPNP Scholarship Program for CPNP/NASPGHAN Annual Meeting

## Nutrition Symposium for Dietitians November 7-8, 2025

Deadline for Applications: July 31, 2025
Submit Now

NASPGHAN and the Council for Pediatric Nutrition Professionals (CPNP) are pleased to offer scholarships to attend the CPNP Nutrition Symposium on Friday, November 7 and Saturday, November 8 in Chicago, IL. Supported by grants from Abbott, Fresenius Kabi, Kate Farms and Mead Johnson Nutrition, these scholarships are open to those who have an interest in advancing their career and involvement in pediatric nutrition.

The scholarships are \$500 each to defray travel costs to attend the meeting. Interested dietitians or dietitian students should <u>submit an application form</u> to the NASPGHAN National Office by following no later than **July 31, 2025.** 

Highlights of this year's symposium include presentations by multidisciplinary experts on the topics of TPN/lipid emulsions, GLP-1 and pediatric obesity, Malnutrition, EoE, Culinary Medicine and Leadership.

The full program can be seen here.

If you are not a CPNP member, membership applications can be found on the <u>website</u> <u>submission portal</u>. You may submit a scholarship application with your membership application. Accepted applicants will have their 1st year of dues waived.